

Lighthouse Baptist Church Pastor Avery Varnadore P.O. Box 89 Welcome, NC 27374 www.lbcwelcome.org

CONTACT INFORMATION

Dustin.Beck@gmail.com pastor@gracebaptistbutte.com Phone: 406.282.4512

WEBSITES

www.Becks2Butte.com www.GraceBaptistButte.com www.HopeForButte.com

MAILING ADDRESS

Grace Baptist Church P.O. Box 4246 Butte, MT 59702

BIRTHDAYS / ANNIVERSARY

Dustin: 8/19 Melissa: 8/28/2007 Devin: Lydia: 2/23/2015

Anniversary: 11/5/2005

SERVING WITH



Send Support to: P.O. Box 341356 Memphis, TN 38184 www.FBWWM.org

Go ye into all the world, and preach the gospel to every creature. -Mark 16:15

Dear Praying Friends,

We are grateful for each of our supporting churches whether you financially support us or can only pray for us. At Grace Baptist Church, we have seen our people come to love the missionaries we pray for regularly. They enjoy reading prayer letters and asking questions about how they are doing or if I have heard anything from them. I know many of you reading this letter would identify with this and we are grateful to have many around the nation and the world who pray for us and seek to know more about us.

There were few things to mention throughout July for our church, outside of preparation work for our Vacation Bible School that starts later this week. However, COVID went through the entire family and some of our church. We are all past it currently, but still wear down more than normal. We are amidst a busy two weeks of ministry, and I would ask you to pray that God would keep us energized.

We started two weeks of Victory Gospel Crusade with Evangelist Dwight Smith and his team. We have already had the privilege of seeing one saved and one given assurance of salvation. We look forward to many more coming to Christ throughout the week as we had a good turnout last night and good participation from three solid churches in the area. We praise the Lord that our entire church was there and some even brought some of their extended family.

If this was not enough ministry work for the period, our VBS starts on Thursday with help from Mt. Zion Baptist Church of Brogue, PA, who is coming in tomorrow evening and staying for a week. We look forward to fellowship with them and seeing God work through this VBS in the children of Butte.

We have a few continuing prayer requests that we would ask you to remember for us:

- 1) For the souls of the people of Butte, MT, and the Crusade to reach them.
- 2) For the members of Grace Baptist Church to continue to grow in the Lord.
- 3) For additional visitors to come from the community.
- 4) For a family with children to move out and help in the ministry.
- 5) For the follow-up of those who professed faith during the Crusade.

Thank you all and I pray God's blessings on each of you for your faithful prayers and support of our ministry and family here in Butte!

In Christ, Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck

